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Message from the Principal 

Dear parents, carers, students and friends 

This week it has been really super to see our young people making the most of some excellent new 

resources that the college has invested in to further enhance the learning experience at St 

Benedict’s.  We have some amazing Technogym equipment that students are really enjoying during 

PE lessons and clubs, as well as new interactive resources in our Music Department.  The maths 

department have been facilitating some fun workshops all week, led by The Puzzle Company.  Our 

young people have really enjoyed developing their logic, thinking and team working skills to solve a 

whole range of puzzles and challenges. 

Learning in all its forms is rewarded every lesson through our Learning Champions initiative.  This 

week Orla, Victoria, Aiden, Rose and Jerry were winners of the weekly draw and were presented with 

highlighters by Mrs Santinelli and Mr Callaghan at lunchtime today.  We love seeing the energy and 

commitment to learning!  Don’t forget that there are half-termly and termly draws too, so get those 

tickets out of blazer pockets and into the collection point in the Manning Foyer. 

Teachers were very busy with packed lists of appointments yesterday evening, as year 11 parent 

teacher consultation evening took place.  This is a crucial time for our year 11 students as they 

prepare for the next series of mock examinations in the build up to GCSEs, so it was great to be able 

to advise and support parents and carers with top tips to help enhance their children’s 

progress.  Sincere thanks to all our dedicated staff who are running revision classes as well as 

providing resources and expert guidance for our year 11 students. 

Mrs J E Santinelli 

Principal 

 



Chaplaincy 

 

With Lent just around the corner, CARITAS have launched a campaign which encourages young 

people to take photos that capture the beauty of our local environment.  See the poster below for 

more details! 

Mr Fusi 

Lay Chaplain 

 

Godspell Tickets 

Tickets are still available to purchase for our college musical 'Godspell'. 

Please come and support us by purchasing your tickets on ParentPay. 

The students and staff have worked so hard, on and off stage and we are hoping to provide a 

fantastic experience for our community.  'Godspell' is a fun and engaging performance that uses The 



Gospel of St Matthew to infuse new hope into the hearts of everyone. With hit songs such as 'Day by 

Day', our students cannot wait to showcase their unbelievable talent and dedication. Don't miss out! 

Mrs Davies 

Teacher of drama 

 

National Apprenticeship Week 

National Apprenticeship Week (NAW) takes place between 5th  to 11th February 2024.  This is an 

opportunity for the education and skills sector to celebrate the achievements of apprentices around 

the country and the positive impact they make to communities, businesses, and the wider economy. 

Apprenticeships have changed over the last years.  Gone are the days when they are exclusive to 

plumbing, hairdressing and bricklaying.  Nowadays, you can do an apprenticeship in anything: Law, 

Banking, Science, Engineering and Marketing to name a few.  For more information on 

apprenticeship please use this link. 

To mark this event, we would like to signpost a couple of resources that our partners at UNIFROG, 

our comprehensive careers platform, have shared with the college: 

• Apprenticeships Fair: 7th February from 4.30 - Sign up here!  During this virtual fair, 

students can explore the latest apprenticeship opportunities, attend live sessions with top 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk%2F&data=05|02|v.vingerhoets%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|9cd7903cf36b4521371408dc2257cabd|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638423007668019203|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=DaUq1I%2BiFCGDceU%2BKo2iyGDJqK%2F02KSPEA8RtASsB8w%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Funifrogapprenticeshipsfair.vfairs.com%2F&data=05|02|v.vingerhoets%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|9cd7903cf36b4521371408dc2257cabd|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638423007668030601|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=IgTzS4i29ONOO51Dwp1ftiPHnVRI3eTfSYcyHyYgTZ0%3D&reserved=0


employers including KPMG, Lloyds Banking Group and Unilever, and network one-on-one to 

get top tips on how to find and apply for your dream apprenticeship 

• Apprenticeships Tool - Search the most comprehensive database of apprenticeships and 

degree apprenticeships in the UK. Filter by distance from home, qualification level, salary, 

and other factors to discover, shortlist, and compare the best opportunities.  Find 

the Apprenticeship tool under ‘Searching for opportunities’ on the student side of the 

platform. Students should log in using their Unifrog account. 

We hope that you will find these useful and you will join us in celebrating this event! 

Mrs Martin 

Careers coordinator   

eSafety Training with 'The 2 Johns' 

To mark 'Safer Internet Week' and support our commitment to our students online safety, on 

8th February 2024 the 2 Johns will be visiting St Benedict's.  

They will spend an hour with each year group during the day, explaining to them about online safety 

and how to keep themselves out of dangerous situations. It promises to be an invaluable session for 

our young people.  

We would like to invite parents and carers to join the 2 Johns at 6.00 pm to learn about supporting 

your young person whilst they navigate the online world.  The event is free and will take place in the 

Manning Hall.  You can book up to 2 seats per family, however, we would remind parents that this is 

a session for adults, so please leave your young person/people at home.  

Please book a place via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/HpuEe99LRi 

We look forward to welcoming you to college on 8th February.  

Mrs M Davis 

Assistant Principal - Safeguarding 

 

Lost and Found 

If your child(ren) have lost any item at college, it may have been handed in to the college reception. 

Check out our website or click here to have a look at what is currently in our lost and found. Items 

will be kept for 2 weeks and then donated to charity or disposed. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.unifrog.org%2Fstudent%2Fapprenticeships%2Fstart&data=05|02|v.vingerhoets%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|9cd7903cf36b4521371408dc2257cabd|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638423007668038676|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=t0YTIMUxj%2FcUg8WTEj8o4flqPWhQP0fUT8POclz7pmU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FHpuEe99LRi&data=05|02|v.vingerhoets%40stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk|c669e6e1101d478e26f808dc2322b44d|e8b659c6486b4d0a8f4509e2fcd31add|1|0|638423879194308625|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=X6B5OLAm1MBlQvCKFdhbfrndztlxabFqS2lQ6sZR8Cs%3D&reserved=0
https://www.stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk/parents-and-carers/lost-and-found/


 

Book Of The Week 

 

1 - Time Travelling with a Tortoise by Ross Welford 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Time-Travelling-Tortoise-time-travel-bestselling/dp/0008544778/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1PJOM804JPMXX&keywords=time+travelling+with+a+tortoise&qid=1706708651&sprefix=time+travelling%2Caps%2C112&sr=8-1


An exciting and funny adventure, the sequel to Ross Welford’s bestselling novel Time Travelling with 

a Hamster.  

Al Chaudhury travelled back in time to save his father’s life and it worked; Al’s dad is alive again and 

life is back to the way it should be or at least, that’s what Al thinks.  However, when an accident robs 

Al’s beloved Grandpa Byron of his world-beating memory, Al is forced back in time again, this time 

leaving someone behind, trapped in a prehistoric dimension.  Al is forced into a rescue mission to 

recover his friend from the past… and to make sure that there will be a future waiting for them all.  It 

turns out time travel is far more complicated than Al thought. 

Mrs Sullivan 

Reader Leader 

2023 Top Reads 

KS4 and looking for your next read? 

These books are some favourites from 2023 and are all available in the school library! 

Mrs C Hunter 

Teacher of English and Media Studies 

 

Catering Menu - Week B 

Please ensure your child’s ParentPay meal account is in credit. Any new deposits for the day must be 

made by 8.20 am in order for funds to clear in time for break. 

For the full list of menu choices this week, please click on here 

https://www.stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk/welcome/catering-menus/


 

 



 

 



 

Communications Sent Out This Week 

Year 10  - Art & Media Studies Students 

Select Students  - Consent Form for Godspell 

Instagram Highlights 

 



 

 



 

 



 

You can follow our Instagram link here 

Numeracy Challenge 

Well done and thanks for your hard work. This week’s 3 respect points go Addison and Jarde of 7N. 

Congratulations 

Mr Asamoah 

Teacher of maths and Numeracy Coordinator 

 

Leader board as of Thursday 1st February 2024 

https://www.instagram.com/stbensofficial/?hl=en


 

 

Week Commencing 5th February 2024  - Week B 

We are occasionally asked to promote activities/clubs etc. from local groups. Such activities are not 

quality assured by the college and parent/carers should be aware of the need to reassure themselves 

of the quality and safety of the services on offer, for example by visiting, looking at information 

reports etc. 
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